Tolland Elementary PTO
Website Photo Permission Form

September 2016
Dear Birch Grove and Tolland Intermediate School Parents & Guardians:
The TEPTO website is another way to reach our school families and enhances your experience as a parent/guardian of a student at our elementary schools.  As part of that enhancement, we like to personalize the website and Facebook with photographs of our students in action at PTO sponsored events.

While we know that you will be receiving a photo release form from the schools, we wanted to send our own form home for photos to be used on TEPTO’s website.   Please know that at no time will any child’s name be identified on the website.

Complete the form below only if you DO NOT wish to have your child’s photograph published on TEPTO’s website.
Thank you so much for your help!  We hope you will visit us often at www.tepto.com!  
Sincerely, 

The Tolland Elementary PTO

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
______ No, I do not want photos of my child to be posted on the PTO website.

Child’s name: ______________________________
Grade/Teacher: __________

Parent/Guardian Name (Print):_______________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________

Date: _________________
This form should only be returned if you DO NOT wish to have your child’s photograph published on TEPTO’s website.








